
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GHANA MARKET SYSTEMS AND RESILIENCE (MSR) ACTIVITY 

Amendment to the Annual Program Statement (APS) No. MSR-12-2022-001 

The USAID supported Feed the Future Ghana Market Systems and Resilience (MSR) 

Activity would like to inform all stakeholders and the public about an amendment to 

its Annual Program Statement (APS) No. MSR-12-2022-001, which was published in 

the Daily Graphic Newspaper on December 20, 2022. 

Due to the overwhelming responses and over-subscription in the submission of 

proposals following the publication of the APS, we decided to bring forward the 

closing date for proposals submission to July 31, 2023.  

All other terms and conditions of the APS remain in effect, except for the revised 

closing date.  

For any inquiries or further information regarding this amendment, please contact the 

Ghana MSR Grants Team at @ msrgrant@acdivocaghana.org 

We thank all stakeholders and participants for their continued interest in the Feed the 

Future Ghana Market Systems and Resilience (MSR) Activity. 
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